March 1, 2016

Honorable Craig Stowers
Chief Justice of the Alaska Supreme Court
Alaska Supreme Court
303 K Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

Honorable Chief Justice Stowers:
RE:  Application for vacant position on the Select Committee on Legislative Ethics

I'am submitting my application for consideration for the public member vacancy on the
Select Committee on Legislative Ethics. My party affiliation is “nonpartisan.”

In June 1999 I moved to Alaska from Minnesota after working for the City of Minneapolis
for 30 years with 15 years as the Director of Elections and Voter Registration. I started
working for the Alaska Legislature as administrator for the Select Committee on
Legislative Ethics in June 2001 working in that position for thirteen years and retiring in
July 2014. As a consultant to the Select Committee from July 2014 through February
2016, I provided support and advice to the administrator and the committee on various
issues and the day-to-day operations.

My experience working for the Select Committee provides me with a comprehensive
insight into AS 24.60, Legislative Ethics Act. Additionally, I feel my institutional
knowledge would be an asset to the committee and the legislature.

Thank you for considering my application.

Sincerely,

Joyce M. Anderson

Enc. Resume



